
 
 
 
 
Sailing during COVID-19:  
 

 Wearing masks outdoors is no longer a requirement in Connecticut. 

 Outdoor recreation is currently considered one of the safest activities available. As an Outdoor 
Recreation venue, our business offers a terrific healthy outdoor experience. Enjoy the freedom of 
being with others in a beautiful and relaxing open-air setting. 

 We will have hand sanitizer available for you at boarding and during our trips.  

 Our public sailing trips are no longer limited by COVID-19 restrictions in the number of passengers 
we may carry. Due to changes in COVID-19 restrictions, our capacity may decrease in the future. 

 When you book for a public sail aboard ARGIA, your party will be seated in a seating zone you 
choose, exclusively for you and your group. You may purchase additional seating zones if you would 
like buffer space around you. Please book well ahead of time online at www.ArgiaMystic.com (this 
works best, so you can see the seating locations) or you may purchase over the telephone by calling 
860-536-0416.  

 You are welcome to bring your own picnic basket or personal-sized cooler with soft drinks, beer, or 
wine (hard liquor is not allowed). You may also purchase individually packaged snack platters and 
bottles of water at the time of booking.  

 There is no public access to our office. All check-in for your trip will be done outside, at the dock.  

 The measures our company is taking to keep you and our crew safe will be continually updated and 
noted here, based on State of CT, USCG, and CDC guidelines and rules. 

 

http://www.argiamystic.com/

